RECEIVED

WATER DISTRICT INFORMATION SHEET MAR 2 4 2015
Department of way roe
Jo/ 6 i Eastom geegrlgesour-_,
Year
'T;\omq_; Fo fJL _QJB ,_I'.F

Water District # / Stream Name

ol ¢ Teuscher

Waltermaster Name

PO Box 34 Geneva , ITD ¢323%

Address

(208D 292 - 20 4%

Phone Number, Home / Cell E-Mail Address

Assistant Watermaster Name

Edress

Phone Number, Home / Cell E-Mail Address

Somes R Teuschee

Secretary Name

B ))on 3P St Moedice , ID  g305Y
Address

(@02 339 - osy2 rrastectous @ h ot ma'il . com

Phone Number, Home / Cell E-Mail Address

Please print in the blank information above and return it to the Idaho Department of
Water Resources. Your cooperation on this matter would be greatly appreciated. If you

have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

e\ctful! : ‘Submitted,
- §

arla Cox
Administrative Assistant



RECEIVED

MAR 2 4 2016
The Annual Meeting of Idaho Water District 11-F Department of Waler Resources
February 17, 2016 Eastern Regicn

Geneva, |daho

The annual meeting of Water District 11-F was held on February 17, 2016 in Geneva Idaho.
Devon Boehme called the meeting to order. The minutes from the 2015 meeting were read by James
Teuscher. The motion was made to except the 2015 minutes was made by Garth Boehme. The motion
was seconded by Rodney Boehme. Vote was all in favor.

The advisory board elections were held next. The motion was made to keep the members on
the board as is. The motion was seconded by Lavall Hirschi. Next the elections for water master and
secretary were held. The motion was made to retain Joel Teuscher as water master and James Teuscher
as secretary. The motion was made by Garth Boehme and seconded by Rodney Boehme. All elections
were voted on and passed by all present.

Joel Teuscher reported on what took place over the water year 2015. Joel explained about the
pond John Makoff installed in Soren Canyon. Joel Explained about the hearing that was held in Paris.
There were two protests against the pond installation, they were Mr. Petersen and Lon and Rao Tueller.
The district has the right to store 1000acreft of water. This pond takes 4acreft from the 1000acreft total.
Also the hearing made it mandatory for the water master to have a key so he can monitor the water in
the pond.

Joel reported that there was plenty of water for the water users in 2015. Joel also reported that
some of the water devices were not working at the end of the year. He stated that if the devices are not
working for 2016 the water user will be assessed the full amount while the water is flowing through the
device regardless if it is a full stream flow. This is to help the water user to fix the device so it measures
correctly. The past way of threating not to turn on the water did not work. An example was John
Makoff. He was assessed more because his device is out of the ditch and he was sent letters stating the
problem and still the device is not installed.

James went over the bank account with the group. The district spent $3,956.89 on expenses and
had income of $4,706.02. The bank balance at the end of the year was $5,313.52. The budget was gone
through for 2016. The motion was made to accept the 2016 budget by Gary Teuscher and seconded by
Erick Esterholdt. Rodney asked how the debits and credits worked on figuring the assessments. Joel was
not sure, because every year the assessments change from having debits to credits.

Gary Teuscher made motion for the meeting to close and Garth Bohme seconded the motion.
The meeting ended.

2016 Budget:
Water master $2,500.00
Secretary 550.00
IRS/Taxes 450.00
Office supplies
Postage, copies 50.00
Prof. Fees 100.00
Supplies 120.00
Workers Comp Ins. 300.00
Training 130.00
Misc. 200.00

$4,400.00



